
From: Licensing Staff
To: Grainne Power; Noeleen Roche
Subject: FW: No Dumping off Howth or Sutton Coast
Date: 21 March 2016 08:25:13

 
 

From: sally  
Sent: 19 March 2016 20:24
To: Licensing Staff
Subject: No Dumping off Howth or Sutton Coast
 
Hello,
 
I’ve just heard that as part of the Alexandra Basin Redevelopment Project, there will be
excavated material dumped 3 miles from Howth Head by Dublin Port. I cannot believe that just
after the COP 21 in Paris last year, this type of irresponsible action is still being considered and
proposed.
 
I own a house in Sutton and go there every year on holiday. I love the area and formally object
to any redevelopment to let cruise ships into Dublin Port or allow any dumping of toxic material.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Sally O’Shea

______________________________________________________________________
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